
 

Ministry of Agro-Industry and Food Security 

PRESS COMMUNIQUE  

Relocation of Horticulture Centre from Quatre Bornes to Barkly, Beau Bassin 

 

The Ministry of Agro-Industry and Food Security informs the public that the Horticulture 

Centre, located at Corner Avenue Victoria and Avenue Celicourt Antelme, Quatre Bornes will 

be relocated to the Barkly Experiment Station, Beau Bassin, as from Saturday 01 July 2023. 

 

The sale of plants and seeds will be done from Monday to Friday from 8.45 hrs to 14.30 hrs 

(excluding Lunch Time: 11 hrs to noon) and on Saturdays from 7.30 hrs to noon.  The public 

can also place their orders by email at the following address- ppu@govmu.org and collect their 

plants following appropriate confirmation. 

 

For any additional information, officers of the Barkly Experiment Station may be contacted on 

telephone number/s 464 2605/467 9150, Fax No. 454 6334 and E-mail: ppu@govmu.org 
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